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Governing Board Communication Agenda Item B-4 

 
TO: MERA Governing Board 
 
FROM: Heather Plamondon, Executive Officer for the Next Gen System 
 
SUBJECT: Motorola Change Order #29 – Unication Pager Upgrade for County Fire 

(Action Item)                             
 

Recommended Action: Approval of Motorola Contract Change Order #29 ($26,250.00) 
 
Background: 
 
The original Motorola Contract for Next Gen include the purchase for replacement of the 
Volunteer Fire Paging Equipment.  This was for 150 Single Band Unication Pagers 
designed to work with the P25 NG System.  At the request of County Fire and the 
Volunteers throughout the County these pagers were upgraded to include a second 
frequency band so they would also work on the Conventional channels that Fire often 
operates on, at their expense. This is at no additional cost to MERA. 
  
Change Order Cost: $26,250.00 
 
Funding Sources:  

1) Marin County Fire will pay the cost of this CO Invoice. 
 
Attachment: 
B-4a: Motorola Change Order #29, dated 4/16/2024 


